
 

 

 

Newsletter no 19 12th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We made it! 

I think we can all let out a huge sigh of relief (parents and staff alike) that half term has arrived.  Your support as parents with 

home learning has been fantastic and the children have all produced some excellent pieces of work across the six weeks.  We 

are so proud of them all.  The new social sessions seem to be a real success with the children giving them time each week to 

catch up with their friends and have some fun.  We are really looking forward to the prospect of children returning to school 

soon though. 

In the meantime I hope you all stay safe and well during the break from school and school work and hopefully the weather 

will help us enjoy the outdoors. 

 

MyOn Digital Library 

Diary Dates: 

Friday 12th Feb:    School closes for half term 

Monday 22nd Feb: School Opens for Critical Worker children 

Friday 4th March: World Book Day 

5th—14th March : Science Week 

Support 

Through emails and phone calls, we have worked to try and 
stay in touch with all of the families in school.  We recognise 
how difficult this situation can become and we are very 
aware that some families have been  hit really hard by the 
impact of Covid.  

Please remember to contact us if there is anything we can 
do to help support you and your family. As we have        
mentioned in previous newsletters, 
there have been many offers of   
support from our local community 
and we can often help to put you in 
touch with people who may be able 
to help or advise.  

Last week, we introduced you to MyOn digital  
library, if you haven't logged on yet, take a look to 
find a super range of story books and non-fiction 
books.  Full instructions are on your child’s Google 
Classroom. 

Key Stage 1 parents will have been sent an email 
with their child’s log-in details today. 

A big thumbs up to the children in Key Stage 2 who 
have already starting reading!   I have had a look      
           today and can see you have chosen some  
                  super books. 

Please remember, that should anyone in your household have a positive Covid test result, to contact school through the office 

email so that we can organise any necessary actions.  


